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Hello, dear council members,

My name is AyChiung Liu. I am a resident of Shoreline, more importantly, at Richmond Beach area.

I always thought that the beauty of our community should be be shared by all of our residents, and everyone should
have right to access our shorelines.

As of right now, majority of our shorelines, whether it’s by the lake or by the sounds, are owned by private
residences. The views to these beautiful sceneries are also mostly blocked by all the mega- mansions. It’s difficult to
understand why we call our city “Shoreline”, if we can’t secure what little coast available for our community.

Not to mention the connection to open water brings everyone so much joy, and relieves so much stress during
hardships.

Does anyone really want to deny our community of the right to live better?

Please do your best to better your residents’ lives. Keep this little section of the beach available for everyone.

Sincerely yours,
AyChiung Liu

Sent from my iPad
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